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2025 PRICE LIST 

                         Non-Resident     Total 
            SEASON      PRICE  Hunter Preservation      Not Including 
                   Fee                Lic. and Tags   
    
DALL SHEEP  14 Day,  1 on 1  Aug. 10 – Sept. 20 $30,000.00           $200.00   $30,200.00 
 
MT. GOAT 7 Day, 2 on 1  Sept. 1 – Sept. 20 $ 15,300.00           $200.00   $15,500.00 
                          7 Day, 1 on 1     Sept. 1 – Sept. 20       $ 16,800.00                $200.00                            $17,000.00 
                                
ALASKA PENINSULA BROWN BEAR 
                          
Fall     2025  15 Day, 2 on 1    Oct. 7 – Oct. 21 $29,800.00            $200.00   $30,000.00 
  15 Day, 1 on 1    Oct. 7 – Oct. 21 $32,800.00            $200.00   $33,000.00 
 
 
Spring 2026     16 Day, 1 on 1    May 10 – May 25 $31,800.00            $200.00   $32,000.00 
 
A 50% deposit is required on all hunts, 75% of which is refundable up to 120 days before the hunt date.  The 
$200 Non-Resident Hunter Preservation Fund fee is also due with the deposit, and we will forward that fee to 
the Alaska Professional Hunter’s Association (APHA).  This fund was established by the APHA to help fund 
efforts to ensure that non-resident hunters will continue to have hunting opportunities in Alaska. Hunting 
licenses and tags are not included in hunt prices. 
 
Our sheep and goat hunt units cover a vast area of the Chugach Mts.  It’s very rugged, steep country, so get in 
sheep shape.  Your fly-in day is not included against your hunting days. We will supply all transportation after 
your arrival in Anchorage.  Your hunt is considered complete when you take your contracted animals, 
regardless of days left in the hunt.  All of our Dall sheep and rifle Mt. Goat hunts are currently draw hunts in 
the Chugach Mountains, which includes units 13D, 14A and 14C.  The draw application period runs from 
November 1st to December 15th, the year prior to the hunt year; as in, apply November 1st to December 15st, 
2023 to hunt in 2024. 
 
Our Peninsula brown bear hunts are in the Port Heiden area of the Alaska Peninsula, about midway between 
King Salmon and Cold Bay on the Bristol Bay, Bering Sea side of the Peninsula. You will be responsible for your 
own transportation to Port Heiden. 
All other hunts are based out of our Wasilla home and you will fly into the Anchorage airport and we will pick 
you up there. 


